
June 24, 2022 

Dear Roberts Annex Families, 

Finally, some warm (hopefully not too warm) weather!  We hope that 

you are going to find ways to get out and enjoy the sun with family and 

friends this weekend.  More students have been coming to school with 

shorts and t-shirts so just a little reminder to please make sure you 

apply some sunscreen in the morning and send a hat.  Students are out 

creating and playing during both breaks and for learning – they continue to create wonderful nature art! 

Cubby clean-out  

Classroom teachers helped students clean out the cubbies today.  You should expect a few more personal 

items to come home.  In addition, the Lost & Found will be placed outside on tables on the west side of the 

building after school every day next week.  Please make sure you check it regularly for older and new items.  

Everything remaining on the last day of school will be donated to charity. 

Soap Stone Carving 

Thank you to the PAC for your support acquiring soapstone for this whole school art 

project.  Students have spent many hours filing and sanding their work to create 

beautiful keep sakes.   

Notice of Late Return 

Roberts Annex is considered a full school therefore, we cannot hold student spots for 

extended periods.  Just a reminder to those families who are enrolled to attend 

Roberts Annex for September 2022 but who think they may not be back from holiday to attend school on 

September 6 to please make sure you complete and return this NOTICE OF LATE RETURN form to the office to 

ensure we save your child’s spot. 

Staffing 

Ms. Evans has announced to students and her classroom families that she will be retiring this June after 25 

years with the Vancouver School Board and 22 of those years here at Roberts Annex.  She shares that one of 

the best things is that the kids continue to believe she is 42.  We wish Ms. Evans all the best on her next 

adventure.  We are also excited to share that Ms. Ali Howarth will be taking over teaching Div. 5 full-time in 

the fall. 

We also want to take a moment to wish Ben Wang the school engineer good luck in his new role at Carnavon 

Elementary.  Ben was only with us for a short time, but he did some much-appreciated work keeping our 

spaces clean and safe.   

Our school Counsellor Carol Zrymiak will also be moving on to support other schools starting in September.  

We are so grateful for her work with our students and know that she will be loved in her next schools too.  

This fall we will welcome Kate Goodwin to our teaching team as counsellor. 

Have a safe weekend and enjoy each other! 

Elyssa 

 

June 28 –CSL Reports go home  

June 29 – last day of classes 8:55-3:03 as usual 

 

https://www.vsb.bc.ca/schools/roberts-annex/About-Us/Publications/Documents/2022%20Notice%20of%20Late%20Return%20Form%20-%20Elementary.pdf

